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September 25, 2017 
  

LF  PCN# C0171 Supply Interruption & Product Change Notice. 
Part #: BMIB025.Z; BMIB020.Z 

 
Dear Valued Customer, 
Littelfuse would like to notify you of our inability to supply the following parts as of this date due to factors 
beyond our control. 
As a result, we are offering the following products as replacement when current stock is depleted. The 
form of these parts is slightly different. Please see pictures below. However fit and function remain the 
same. This is a running change effective as of September 25, 2017. Similarly, the packaged materials will 
also be made up with the proposed material.  
                                

Current/Obsolete 
Material 

Proposed New 
Material 

Affected Packaged Material 

BMIB025.Z 30419-25  0MIB025.X 

BMIB020.Z 30419-20 0MIB020.X 

   

 
       Picture of discontinued                                 Picture of replacement 
                   product                                                            product 
                         

                                        
 
Please contact your local sales representatives for any further information. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
Best Regards, 
Guerton Auguste 
Product Manager 

gauguste@littelfuse.com 
 

 
 
 


